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The Commissioned and Corrections Officers of the FOP are in support of Sheriff Mark Napier's plan for Operation 
Stonegarden. 

I feel that it would be redundant to go into great detail of the Sheriff's proposal and position of why the Department needs to 
continue with Operation Stonegarden. 

We believe that this is a matter of public safety and crime prevention that makes our County a safer place. Removing this 
money would also put equipment costs back onto the taxpayer and take away from other County programs. 

We hope that you will side with public safety, crime prevention, and saving taxpayer money. 
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